
 
 

 

 

6 May 2025  
 
 
Dear Families  
 
PE Kit Summer Term 2025  
 
As we begin the start of the new school term, we look forward to the weather getting better and the 
temperatures rising. 
With this in mind I would be grateful if you could ensure that your child has the correct PE kit for their PE 
lessons and that they are adhering to the school’s uniform policy within the PE department and the wider 
school grounds. 
The PE kit requirements can be found here 
 
Recent concerns that we are having to address within the department are non-Sackville PE shirts being worn 
or students having no note/email to provide permission for them to not be able to take part in the lesson 
due to a genuine injury or recovery from injury. 
 
I would like to add here that any student who wishes to wear a white polo shirt or cricket polo shirt for their 
cricket lesson would be completely acceptable. 
 
This contact we have with home provides transparency about the students participation within PE lessons 
and it just allows the lessons to start promptly and for any worries/concerns from home being addressed 
either prior to the lesson or at the beginning. Students with a note should present this to their teacher at the 
beginning of every lesson before the register is taken. 
Where there is a genuine reason for a forgotten/lost piece of kit we will endeavor to provide a substitute 
piece of kit for that lesson. If you are having difficulty in providing the kit requirements please do contact 
your child’s community office. 
Students who are not participating will be expected to where possible still play an active role in the lesson 
whether through an organizational, leadership or officiating capacity. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jake Endersby 
CTL of PE 

 
 
 
 

 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/school-uniform/

